
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The highlight of our week in class 1 has most definitely been our wonderful visit to 
Wonderland. We all thoroughly enjoyed it and the children were all impeccably behaved. 
There are some photos on our school newsletter but here are a few more. Well done 
Class 1. Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend.  


